


I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals cut with large industrial
and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Faith Padgett

3212 STRAWFLOWER WAY
APT 201

Lake Worth FL, 33467-1991
fhpadgett@gmail.com




